
 

 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation for Jan. 29, 2025 Plumbing, Mechanical, Electrical 

(PME) and Construction Competency Board Meeting. 

 

The Jan. 29, 2025 Plumbing, Mechanical, Electrical (PME) and Construction Competency Board Meetings 

originally scheduled for Jan. 29, 2025 has been cancelled. 


